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3 December 2021 
 

 

 
 
Re: Official Information Act request – Traffic Flow and Parking Assessment  
 
I refer to your official information request dated 05 November 2021 for the following information 

May I now request a copy of the assessment report mentioned in bold below? 
 
The changes flowing from these include shuttle services, off-site parking, promotion of 
public transport, car-share or car-pooling. Auckland DHB has engaged transportation 
specialists to provide a comprehensive assessment of Auckland City Hospital traffic flow 
and the state of the parking portfolio. This formed the basis for our short, medium and long 
term initiatives to reduce car-parking pressure and promote more accessible, flexible modes 
of sustainable transport.  

 

Response 

The information you have requested is enclosed as Attachment 1 Transport Review and proposed 
transport management plan.pdf 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 
Auckland DHB website. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Ailsa Claire, OBE 

Chief Executive 

Encl. Attachment 1. Transport Review and proposed transport management plan.pdf 




